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TAHER, INC. IS DOING

DURING INDUSTRY-WIDE FOOD
AND DRIVER SHORTAGES
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Our School District, in partnership with Taher, Inc. Food 
Service Management Company, is committed to serving 
quality, nutritious meals to students and staff. Like many 
other school districts, restaurants, and grocery stores 
across the nation, we too are experiencing supply chain 
issues and lack of delivery drivers. 

This may result in a reduced number of entrée choices available for breakfast 
and lunch and even menu changes without much notice until the supply chain 
issues are improved. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time while 
our Dietitian and Culinary Team develop menu substitutions 
as needed. 

We encourage you to download the Food4Life® app to view weekly and 
monthly menus. 

Please contact your Food Service Director with questions and, as always, 
thank you for allowing us to feed your children!


